From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:20
To: John Adams; jon@jonsmithassociates.net
Subject: FW: Roseland neighbourhood plan 

A public meeting about the Roseland neighbourhood plan will have been held in each Parish, with the last one been at Ruan Lanihorne Reading Rooms on Monday 11th at 7.30pm. 



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 05 March 2013 00:44
To: 'Katri Iivonen'
Subject: Roseland neighbourhood plan 
Hi Katri, 

I was hoping that you could do a follow up from last week’s public meeting, hope this info is of use;

Around fifty residents attended the recent Roseland neighbourhood plan public meeting at St Mawes. Initial results from the survey show that protection of the landscape, health and travel are key issues for residents. The comments show that there is much more investigation required to fully understand the responses. The meeting also agreed the terms of reference for the steering group which will take the neighbourhood plan forward. Cornwall Councillor Julian German who led the meeting said; “It is early days for the Roseland neighbourhood plan but I am sure we are putting solid foundations in place to create a robust plan that will benefit the residents of the Roseland.”

Gerrans, Ruan Lanihorne, St Just and Veryan Parish Councils, along with Philleigh Parish meeting are now seeking members of the public to form the steering group to progress the neighbourhood plan. It is important that the steering group has strong organisational, communication and administrative skills in order to oversee the development of the plan. Anyone interested should get in touch with their Parish Clerk.

A public meeting about the Roseland neighbourhood plan will have been held in each Parish, with the last one been at Ruan Lanihorne Reading Rooms on Monday 11th at 7.30pm. 

Many thanks.

Best wishes,

                  Julian 
